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Enjoy a friendly drink over the festive period at the Kingfisher Bar in preperation (or in relief
that it's all over for another year!!!) for Christmas. The club will be 
open on Christmas Eve
from 
6pm to 10pm.
We shall 
close
on 
Christmas Day
, and reopen on 
Boxing Day
from
7pm to 11pm
. (Feel free to bring your Christmas leftover food along for an informal buffet!!). We are open as
normal on 
Saturday 27th (4pm to 11pm). 

  

We will be open on Hogmanay for the Hogmanay Party (tickets only), and the back to normal
opening hours as from Friday 2nd January.
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